
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOWS Final Christmas Event Update! 
        Thank you for your generosity when donating gifts for our 

                     Christmas hampers and purchasing tickets at the Nativity 

performances. You have helped us raise at least £600 from ticket sales (final  

   amount to be confirmed).  This is a staggering amount – there will be one  

            more hamper up for grabs at the disco next Wednesday evening. 

 Disco tickets are still on sale – you can leave money in a labelled envelope 

in the brown FOWS box by Class 2 (£5 each followed by £3 per additional 

family member) or just buy at the door on the night! 

 The Santa Run is happening on Monday, 18th December.  All children 

receive a medal regardless of how much sponsor money has been collected! 

      YR to Y2 (KS1) parents are welcome to stay after drop off for 

refreshments in the hall and watch the Santa Run take place outside. 

  

Events coming up! 
Dec-23 
Fri 15th Dec – FOWS Christmas Fayre 3PM 
Mon 18th Dec – FOWS Santa Run 9:30AM 
Mon 18th Dec – KS2 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Tues 19th Dec – KS1 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Tues 19th Dec – Carol Singing from 
6:30PM 
Weds 20th Dec – Christingle 1:30PM (Y6 
Parents Welcome) 
Weds 20th Dec – FOWS Christmas Disco 
5:30PM-8PM at Wreningham Village Hall 
Weds 20th Dec – Last Day of Term 
Thurs 21st Dec to Weds 3rd Jan (incl) – 
Christmas Holiday 
Thurs 4th Jan – Back to School 
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 Well done to all the Children!  It has been a  
  wonderfully entertaining three days of Classes 1 and 2  
  Nativity performances.  Thank you to all parents and  
  grandparents who came to watch and we are sure you  
  would agree that the children have been brilliant and 
are all superstars! 
We would like to politely remind you that any photos and/ or videos taken 
of the children should be for personal use only.  Please do not share on any 
social media platform.  Thank you. 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

 On Wednesday, the children practised their Christingle hymns in 

   preparation for the service next Wednesday afternoon.  We invited  

  local parishioners plus volunteers and grandparents to the school  

  who listened to the children sing whilst enjoying a mince pie.   

  The children will now be busy making their own Christingle over the 

coming days and we pass on our thanks to Morrisons and Waitrose for their 

generosity in once again donating the oranges. 

Please note that year 6 parents are invited to join us for the service at 

Wreningham All Saints Church on Wednesday, 20th December at 1:30PM. 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Austin, Cooper H-B  Class 2: All of Class 2 
Class 3: Broden, Eadie         Class 4: Elijah, Henry W  
 
 

 

 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON 

 THURSDAY 4th JANUARY 

 In-School Class Disco’s  

  – on Monday 18th  

  December, Classes 3  

  and 4 are having their 

disco at 1:30PM.  Children can bring a 

change of clothes for the afternoon plus an 

extra drink and nut-free snack. 

Classes 1 and 2 will be having their disco on 

Tuesday, 19th December at 1:30PM and can 

also bring a change of clothes. 

Children should be collected at normal 

pick-up time – please note that Mr Jones’ 

after school sports club has now ended  

and will resume in the New Year. 

 Thank you so much for all your  

  donations for the Rotary Shoe Box  

  scheme. 


